
September, 2011

Happy Scrappers

Boy did I miss yall last month. I just about had a stroke when I

realized I had double booked that Saturday. You realize how much you

miss something, until you have to go 2 months with out it. I hope to see

everyone at this meeting. We get to see LAURELLS NEW SEWING

ROOM. YIPPEEEEE......... on to bee business

1.  This months meeting will be hosted by Laurell, Shelly and Jane. 

The time will be 10:00 AM.  Address will come as a separate

attachment, to keep it off the Scrapper Website. They are providing

drinks, and soup. So please bring a salad or desert to share. 

2.  We will have the Scrapper Auction quilt to see at this meeting.

Many thanks to Linda, Laurelle, Angel, and JoAnn for all the work they

have put into this project.  Its when people like yall step up to the plate

to do these special projects, that make me proud to call myself a

SCRAPPER. Kathy Lempa might have information on Nikki Bracken

quilting it for us. 

3. The Christmas Party will be Dec. 3 at Helens home in Buna. The

Happy scrappers will pay for the meat out of our fund.  Hosted by Helen,

Tammie, Barbara, and Dawn.  

4. Well you gals were productive at that meeting. Yall decided to

create a new Group with in the scrappers. This group will be members

that are Ill, and unable to participate at this time. Should they become

able to come back to us, of course there will be a position in the

Scrappers for them.  I hope I have worded this right. With this being

said, Nishie will be put into this group at this time. I thought about

HONORARY Group?  Your homework was to find a title for this group.

HELP? any suggestions? Now, that opens up a hole in our group. I have

talked to Anne Babb (which was next on the waiting list), and explained

what we expect from her. Welcome Anne. Her contact information will

be added to the Roster and forwarded as a separate attachment to keep 



this personal information off the web site.

5.  You should be mentally looking for 2012 Scrapper projects.

Remember that we should try to use our scraps.  Carol don’t forget that

we talked about doing your sisters plaid quilt as a block exchange?  

6.  I still need signatures from the following members for the

medical release sheet. Jenny didn’t you email me your permission? I cant

seem to find that email. Please resend. Beverly, Anne Babb, Joyce and

Mickey. 

7.  Please check your calendars for next year hostess.  I will start

taking those now.

 Meeting hostesses 2011

Sept Carol, Laura, and Lynne
Oct Helen, Jane and Laurell
Nov Mickey and Joyce
Dec Nichie, Dawn, Helen and Barbara Loden (xmas party)

See yall at the meeting.
Scrappily Yours
PJ Brossard

409-988- 1259 (cell)
409-883-4162 (home)
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